
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 8, 2006 
 
 
 
Dear Referring Professionals, 
 
We are proud to announce two additions to our Senior Leadership Team. Our new 
Director of Admissions is Lawrence H. Mutty. Many of you know and respect Larry from 
his work as Admissions Director of the F. L. Chamberlain School. Larry joins us June 26. 
 
Dan Verdery, twenty years with Stoneleigh-Burnham School as head of the English 
Department and lately Director of Development of Hoosac School, joins us August 1 as 
Academic Director.  
 
The balance that these two seasoned professionals add to our program is really an 
accurate reflection of the strength of Bromley Brook School. Larry has a strong clinical 
background while Dan is a traditional boarding school academician. 
 
We are looking forward to them joining our team. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Laura S. Mack 
Executive Director 


